Eichner, Teresa

From: Kaylee Carpenter <kaylee@kindredspringfield.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:34 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Springfield Rezoning

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Kaylee Carpenter, | am a small business owner and resident of Springfield. Unfortunately | will not be able to
attend the Special Council Meeting tomorrow morning, so | am writing in. | have recently become aware of a proposal to
split Historic Springfield into two zones, and am reaching out urging and requesting your consideration to NOT move to
approve that proposal. Springfield is the definition of a “community” in all of the very best ways, and has grown
immensely in recent years. As a business owner in the neighborhood, | can attest to the fact that Springfield is becoming
a more and more desirable area to open a small business- with one of the main selling points being the community and
community support.

Additionally as a business owner and resident, | can attest to the aspects that the neighborhood has to overcome in
order to thrive. In order to combat these issues (like public safety, blight, protection of a historic neighborhood,
infrastructure improvements, ect.), it is CRUCIAL that our community members are in good working relationships with
those who govern our zones.

| know that SPAR and many members of our community have dedicated countless hours to fostering relationships and
having officials keyed into the issues of our community, and have visioned a path forward together. Splitting our
community into two zones complicates matters and will drastically slow down the momentum that Springfield currently
has.

Springfield is a vital aspect and tool in the redevelopment and revitalization of downtown. The growth of Springfield
directly affects the development of downtown. Please consider the current momentum that Springfield, the community
members who dedicate large parts of their life to see Springfield thrive, and the consequences that splitting Springfield
will have on the growth of Jacksonville most beautiful historic neighborhood.

Thank you for your time,
Kaylee Carpenter



Eichner, Teresa

From: Michelle Tappouni <mmtappouni@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:39 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Cc: Freeman, Terrance; Newby, Samuel

Subject: Redistricting Maps Impact to Historic Neighborhoods

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Special Committee on Redistricting,

| appreciate the difficult task you have in front of you regarding the redistricting process. Unfortunately, | am in Tampa
and cannot attend today's meeting in person. | am a previous resident of Riverside and have lived in Springfield since
2007. As many of you know, the time, effort and resources that residents have dedicated to all of our neighborhoods
including the preservation and revitalization of our historic districts has been significant. We have seen major
improvements in our residential areas as well as investments in our business sector and commercial corridors. Much of
this work has included a unified approach with the district council member representing the district and the planning
department.

Several of the recent maps have explored splitting historic areas, specifically Riverside/Avondale and Springfield into
several council districts. | understand these maps may have been rejected and | hope that you will continue to support
one council district for Springfield and one council district for Riverside/Avondale.

Sincerely,

Michelle Tappouni
1434 N Laura Street
Jacksonwville, FL 32206



Eichner, Teresa

From: michael montoya <1124michael@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:40 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: springfield redistricting

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

| am very opposed to the segregation of springfield. It has been so challenging to maintain the fabric and very soul of this
historic district. Please do not contribute to it’s dilution. This neighborhood is a vital part of Jacksonville’s identity.

Michael Montoya
1415 Boulevard
House circa 1903



Eichner, Teresa

From: Steven McKenzie <stevenmc00@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:46 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Zoning change.

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundry and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not respect. Our
Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department within the city.
Having a city council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated with them has
proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE City Council
representative serving Historic Springfield.

Steve



Eichner, Teresa

From: Cherie Montoya <cheriemontoyal7@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:53 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Meeting? Tonight?!

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening,

| currently reside at 1415 Boulevard IN Historic Springfield and am directly effected by tonight’s discussion concerning
redistricting. Please note, | am not upset about moving my vote to empower another voting group. | am, however quite
disturbed by the sudden urgency and clandestine effort to keep this a seemingly sudden action from the neighborhood.
Were | not out of the country presently, | would be sharing these thoughts with you all face to face.

| implore you to have an actual informed discussion with ALL of my neighbors.

Sincerely,

~Cherie Montoya

Sent from my iPhone



Eichner, Teresa

From: Turnbull, Nathan J <NATHAN_J_TURNBULL@homedepot.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:54 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Stop the Zoning Change in Historic Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

RE: Redistricting and Springfield

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundary and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not respect.
Our Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department within the
city. Having a city council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated with them has
proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE City Council
representative serving Historic Springfield.

Nathan Turnbull, 1437 N Laura St, JAX FL 32206

Nathan Turnbull | Director, Marketing

2455 Paces Ferry Road | Atlanta, GA 30339
(904) 518-7746

INTERNAL USE



Eichner, Teresa

From: Yolanda Copeland <yycope@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:55 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Springfield Historical District- Restricting

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Yolanda Copeland | reside within the Springfield Historic District

My address is 149 W. 11th St., Jacksonville, FL 32206. | have lived here for 10 years.

This email is my your disapproval, for the proposed redistricting maps.Under no circumstances is this a feasible or good
idea; Not at all. Do not divide this area into two districts because we have fought very hard and made huge gains over
the decades. Historic Springfield should not have to negotiate with two city council persons for one (1) historic district
Recommendation:

1) Moving the new proposed back to the original boundaries before the changes in 2022.

2) Move the boundaries west of |-95.

Thank you,

Yolanda Copeland
904-510-5995

Sent from my iPhone



Eichner, Teresa

From: Jessica Reilly <jreilly451@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:58 PM
To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Springfield Historic District

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I'm writing in regards to the recently announced proposal to divide our historic community, Springfield, between two
separate city council representatives. Historic Springfield is a nationally recognized historic district, which is rare in
Jacksonville and deserves to remain intact from a representative perspective.

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundary and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps proposed do not respect. Having a
single City Council representative who understands the unique issues and concerns that us residents have has been
integral to the revitalization of this unique neighborhood.

We chose Springfield as our home and to invest in Springfield and our community and do not agree with the current
proposal to divide our neighborhood in a transparent effort to impact voting results.

Thank you,
Jessica and Jarrod Bone



Eichner, Teresa

From: Johannes B. Ullrich <johannesullrich@me.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:01 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Proposed City Council District Splitting Historic Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Historic Springfield, as the historic designation implies, is a cohesive neighborhood with shared interests and
priorities, grown for more than a century. The most recent city council redistricting map splits this neighborhood
between two city council districts. This split will complicate Historic Springfield's interaction with the city council and
duplicate efforts from city agencies and neighborhood representatives. | urgently ask you to reconsider and contain
Historic Springfield in a single district. The proposed map does not include Springfield in a compact or logical district. It
does not properly consider the economic and social interests of Historic Springfield.

Thanks.
Johannes Ullrich
152 E 4th Street

Jacksonville, FL 32206



Eichner, Teresa

From: Rhonda Stringfellow <rhonda@campcraftcocktails.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:03 PM
To: 2022Redistricting; Danford, Joyce; Ferraro, Albert; Bowman, Aaron; Carrico, Kevin; Cumber, LeAnna;

Boylan, Michael; Gaffney, Reginald; Pittman, JuCoby; Dennis, Garrett; Jackson, Brenda; Becton, Daniel;
White, Randy; Diamond, Rory; DeFoor, Randle; Freeman, Terrance; Salem, Ronald; Howland, Nick;
Carlucci, Matthew; Newby, Samuel

Subject: Redistricting Map Objections

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Redistricting Committee and City Council Members,
Today, shocking new proposed City Council district maps were introduced which would split the Springfield Historic
District neighborhood into two parts. The City Council's Special Committee on Redistricting is scheduled to finalize new

maps by tomorrow, Friday, November 4th.

Our Springfield neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by
our local Historic District designation boundary and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not
respect. Our Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department
within the city. Having a city council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated
with them has proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE
City Council representative serving Historic Springfield.

Our family of 5 moved here in 2014 and we own a business operating in SPR with 40 employees.
Thank you for your attention to this matter,

E Rhonda Stringfellow

she/her/hers
Owner, Camp Craft Cocktails & Bold City Pops

|| =




Eichner, Teresa

From: Charles Littlefield <littlefield.charles@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:05 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Redistributing

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Cutting Springfield in half is ABSURD and total garbage- respect the city and let Springfield be represented as a whole!
The proposed map is beyond stupid.
Sincerely,

Chuck Littlefield
1648 N Liberty St



Eichner, Teresa

From: Ann-Marie Knight <annmarie.knight@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:08 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Redistricting Consideration

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Ann-Marie Knightl reside within the Springfield Historic District

My address is 146 W 12 St., Jacksonville, FL 32206. | have lived here for 4 years.

This email is to express my your disapproval for the lack of communication, planning and opportunity to speak during
the meeting this evening. | would have also appreciated the opportunity to express my disapproval for the proposed
redistricting maps.Under no circumstances is this a feasible or good idea; Not at all. Do not divide this area into two
districts because we have fought very hard and made huge gains over the decades. Historic Springfield should not have
to negotiate with two city council persons for one (1) historic district

Recommendation:

1) Moving the new proposed back to the original boundaries before the changes in 2022.

2) Move the boundaries west of 1-95.

Thank you,

Ann-Marie Knight
904-483-1494



Eichner, Teresa

From: Courtney Killen <courtneylkillen@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:12 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Historic Springfield Redistricting Petition

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Courtney Killen and | would like to formally express my disapproval of the proposed changes to the city
district map that effect Historic Springfield.

Implementing a split of the Springfield neighborhood into two separate districts creates a stall in the ongoing
revitalization efforts for the community. This proposed rezoning impacts established relationships and partnerships with
various city departments and organizations. The Springfield neighborhood is best served when we have a single city
council member representing our interests and efforts. Additionally the new mapping essentially splits the
neighborhood in half which could limit support and resources offered to Springfield and the Springfield Preservation &
Revitalization community organization.

Please consider these arguments and vote against this proposed redistricting map that negatively splits Historic
Springfield.

Thank you,

Courtney Killen

(904) 557-1314
courtneylkillen@gmail.com
www.CourtneyKillen.com



Eichner, Teresa

From: Brian Magnus <briandmagnus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:23 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Keep Historic Springfield whole

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

| saw a proposal to split up Historic Springfield in redistricting, to which | am opposed. Please keep all of Historic
Springfield in one district.

Brian Magnus



Eichner, Teresa

From: Stephanie Magnus <stephaniekmagnus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:30 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Redistricting Proposal

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern,

| am opposed to the redistricting proposal of 2022 that would split the Springfield neighborhood into two separate
districts.

Best,
Stephanie K Magnus



Eichner, Teresa

From: TK Smude <tksjacksonville@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:53 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Cc: Newby, Samuel; Howland, Nick; Salem, Ronald; Carlucci, Matthew; DeFoor, Randle; Freeman, Terrance
Subject: Proposed redistricting maps

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| attended the special committee meeting today, Nov 3 2022, regarding redistricting. | offer the following thoughts for
your consideration:

The city council should eliminate the optional, arbitrary policy of shaping the districts on the basis of the incumbents’
residences.

1)

2)

3)

The people of Jacksonville and its communities should be the key factors shaping the district maps — not
incumbency. The rationale is clear: District maps are required to be redrawn every 10 years in order to reflect
the new census data. Census data is based on people. The district maps should also be based on

people. Incumbency should not be the driving force.

As pointed out by City Council VP Salem, it is problematic (and possibly illegal?) to shape the districts primarily
on the basis of incumbents’ residences without extending the same to all existing qualified candidates (running
for office in the “old” districts). Moreover, it seems very wrong to accommodate some qualified candidates but
not others.

Incumbents are tied to the “old districts” which have been deemed unfit by a judge. Using incumbents as a
basis for the maps ties us to that same status quo and potentially doesn’t fix the underlying problems noted by
the judge.

The Unity map is our best option and should be the basis of the City Council’s proposals moving forward.

The Maroon map needs a lot of work (and preferably should be scrapped).

1)

2)

3)

4)

The bizarre district shapes of District 14 and 7 need to be fixed. Our ordinance code requires our districts to be
logical and compact.

The motions passed today need to be accommodated.

With its shape being driven by incumbency (e.g. status quo), the city council very much needs to prove that the
Maroon map isn’t again “packing” black voters together. We need to see the demographic numbers.

In line with the City of Jacksonville overall, roughly the same number of districts should be dominated by
Republicans vs Democrats.

Thank you,



Tyra Smude
1309 Avondale Ave.



Eichner, Teresa

From: Matt Hoff <hoffmc84@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:54 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: ***Urgent*** Redistrcting Historic Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundry and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not respect. Our
Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department within the city.
Having a city council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated with them has
proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE City Council
representative serving Historic Springfield.

Kind regards,

Springfield residents,

Matthew and Andréa Hoff
22 E 5th St, Jacksonville, FL 32206



Eichner, Teresa

From: Mark Morley <mmorley@ohmegagroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:59 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: "NO" to Redistricting Springfield!!!!

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

As a longtime resident of Springfield, | urge you to stop any plans at splitting our close knit community into separate
districts. NO, NO, NO!!!

*HHURGENT***

Today, shocking new proposed City Council district maps were introduced which would split the Springfield Historic
District neighborhood into two parts (see image for example). The City Council's Special Committee on Redistricting is
scheduled to finalize new maps by tomorrow, Friday, November 4th, and we need **YOU** to provide input to City
Council immediately.

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundary and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not respect.
Our Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department within the
city. Having a City Council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated with them
has proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE City Council
representative serving Historic Springfield. We strongly encourage residents and stakeholders of Springfield to provide
their input to City Council, but time is short:

(1) Email your input **NOW** to:
2022Redistricting@coj.net

TONIGHT, Thursday, Nov 3rd @ 5:30pm:
Attend the Map Chat -Town Hall Meeting
City Hall

117 W. Duval St., 1st Floor

Council Chamber

FRIDAY, Nov 4th @ 9am.

Attend the Special Council Meeting
City Hall

117 W. Duval St., 1st Floor

Council Chamber

More information on our neighborhood and it's boundaries can be found here:
https://www.sparcouncil.org/neighborhood

and

https://www.sparcouncil.org/where_are_we

Mark A. Morley, P.E., RCDD
President



The Ohmega Group, Inc.
www.ohmegagroup.com
904-710-9249

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android




Eichner, Teresa

From: Elias Hionides <ehionides@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:03 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Cc: Salem, Ronald; Danford, Joyce; Diamond, Rory
Subject: Historic Springfield - New Map

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Over the last 10 years, Historic Springfield has progressed from an abandoned neighborhood , to one filled with families,
shops, and vibrancy. The proposed map splitting the neighborhood is not only non-sensical, it would be a deadly blow to
the neighborhood and the progress that has taken place.

The neighborhood needs consistent representation, not a divided, arbitrary split.

For the sake of this community and other urban core neighborhoods that have been split by the proposed map, please
reconsider.

Sincerely,

Elias Hionides
Property owner, developer, and historic advocate

E 3‘Elias Hionides
ehionides@petrajax.com | 904-894-6620™
[

— Pétra Offices
= 0: 904-241-1151 | F: 904-241-0678

EI . ,l, petrajax.com

1 B L= !
[—
This e-mail message may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended only for the use of
the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of any
action in reliance on the information herein is prohibited. E-mails are not secure and cannot be guaranteed to be
error free as they can be intercepted, amended, or contain viruses. Anyone who communicates with us by e-mail
is deemed to have accepted these risks. Petra Management is not responsible for errors or omissions in this
message and denies any responsibility for any damage arising from the use of e-mail. Any opinion and other
statement contained in this message and any attachment are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of the company "




Eichner, Teresa

From: Tyler Grant <tylergregorygrant@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:06 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

The current district map does not properly reflect the Springfield Historic District and therefore curbs appropriate
representation, bifurcates the city council's attention to a historic district currently undergoing tremendous growth, and
unnecessarily creates an untenable boundary that will undoubtedly harm residents in the apportioned area that falls in
the new district but calls Springfield home.

With minimal alteration, the district map could keep the Springfield neighborhood under cohesive and singular
representation which would better serve stakeholders, voters and the city at large.

| urge the city council to make such changes on Friday.

Best,
Tyler



Eichner, Teresa

From: Claudia Radke <claudia.radke@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 5:16 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Springfield redistricting

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Springfield should not be broken up and remain as is.



Eichner, Teresa

From: Nicole Lopez <nicolelopez89@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:20 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Cc: kelly.rich@sparcouncil.org

Subject: Redistricting Maps

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

City Council Members:
Please do not move forward with the proposed boundaries that divide Historic Springfield.

Our neighborhood is compact with long established, well defined borders. Our neighborhood is defined by our local
Historic District designation boundary and our Zoning Overlay, which the new maps introduced today do not respect.
Our Historic District designation and Zoning Overlay impact our relationship with nearly every department within the
city. Having a city council representative who understands these unique issues and the nuance associated with them has
proven to be integral to the revitalization of Springfield. Our neighborhood is best served by having ONE City Council
representative serving Historic Springfield.

Historic Springfield is located between 1st to 12th Street and Boulevard to Clark. The proposed map excludes the
western portion of our community. Please include all of Historic Springfield in the new boundaries.

Thank you.
Nicole Lopez

1533 |onia Street
Historic Springfield



Eichner, Teresa

From: Katie Derringer <katie.carez@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:35 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: City Council District Maps - Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

| am writing in opposition to the proposed district map that would split the Springfield neighborhood into two

parts. The neighborhood is too small to have two City Council Representatives and the second oldest neighborhood in
Jacksonville deserves better. Any proposed map should follow/respect the boundaries of the historically designated
district and the zoning overlay.

| strongly encourage a new proposal that keeps Springfield's entire boundary within one city council district.
Thank you for your consideration.
Katie Derringer

904-238-6852
katie.carez@gmail.com




Eichner, Teresa

From: alex hayward <hah.alex@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:37 PM

To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Please do not remove us from Springfield

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

We oppose a last min attempt to break up one of the tightest communities in Jacksonville for political gain. Please
keep your games out of our REAL LIVES! Shame on you for playing with peoples lives so you can stock the bench with
your people. Please keep Springfield as it is.

Thanks so much,

Alex



Eichner, Teresa

From: Nancy Powell <nanjpowell@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 6:49 PM
To: 2022Redistricting

Subject: Maroon Il Maps should be reconsidered

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Council,

As aresident of Riverside Avondale district, I urge you to reconsider the Maroon II maps and adopt or
revise the Maroon ITA map presented today as it kept Murray Hill, Riverside Avondale, Fairfax and
Ortega together. Maroon IIB or IIC are also acceptable and could be tweaked for other considerations
discussed, for example, San Mateo and Springfield.

The original Maroon, if revised to put Riverside and Avondale back together, should also add Murray
Hill and keep us with District 14 with our historic neighbors Fairfax and Ortega.

It is my view that the residency of incumbents or candidates should not be the main focus of your
decision, and removed from consideration.

I also believe it wawa a serious mistake not to seriously consider the plaintiff "unity" map. I attended
two long meetings and never got a good answer as to why this was summarily dismissed.

I was a registered independent voter for 30 years (and have switched a few times to vote in
primaries.) Our city elections should be less about D and R and about our citizens.

]

Nancy Powell
M (904) 608-3792

=l
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